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Uniform Expectations 

All students are required to dress in the school uniform. Please use the guidelines below when 
purchasing clothing: 

Tops: Any solid color collared polo, button-down oxford, or turtleneck; may not have writing, must 
be worn under sweatshirts or sweaters at all times 

Bottoms: Traditional style pants, shorts, skirts, or jumpers (worn with uniform top)-must be 
khaki/tan, navy or black; must be mid-thigh length, pants must be worn above the hips, may not 
be denim, sweatpants or overalls 

Shoes: All shoes must have front and back coverage; heels should be no more than 2 inches 

Jackets: Outerwear is not permitted. Students may wear solid color sweatshirts, sweaters, or 
fleece jackets over a uniform shirt; Heavy coats must be stored in student lockers during the 
school day along with book bags 

Prohibited items (NNPS Dress Code): Hats, hoods, and sweatbands may not be worn in the 
building; bandanas; skin-tight clothing; Profane or offensive language on clothing or school items 

Considering we are returning to a virtual learning environment, 
Crittenden’s uniform policy will be relaxed for the 2020-21 school year.  

We do ask that all students dress within the Newport News Public Schools’ 
dress code expectations while they participate in online learning.  

Upon our return in 2020-21, students will not be required to be in full 
uniform to report to school, but will be required to dress within the 

Newport News Public Schools’ dress code expectations. 

We plan to review and collect data for moving forward with our uniform policy. Families 
will be invited to share their thoughts via surveys at a later date. 


